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TOWN OF WEST POINT PUBLIC HEARING 

 
 Notice is hereby given that the Town Board of the Town of West Point, 
Columbia County, Wisconsin, will hold a public hearing on August 10, 2023, at 
7:00 p.m. in connection with the proposed amendments to Chapter 12 (Driveways 
and Town Roads) of the Town’s Code of Ordinances, to designate all-terrain 
vehicle (ATV) and Utility Terrain Vehicle (UTV) routes on Town Roads and to 
regulate the usage of ATVs/UTVs on those designated routes.  The public hearing 
will be held at the Town Hall, N2114 Rausch Road, Lodi, Wisconsin.  

Public comments, in favor of or opposing the proposed amendments to 
Chapter 12, can be made at that time.  Anyone unable to attend the hearing can 
submit comments for consideration at the hearing via email to: 
clerk@tn.westpoint.wi.gov.  

A copy of the proposed revisions to Chapter 12 may be reviewed at the 
Town Hall during normal office hours or additional information may be obtained 
by contacting the Town Clerk, Taffy Buchanan at (608) 592-7059. 
  

Dated this 27th day of July, 2023. 
 

        Taffy Buchanan 

        Town Clerk  
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